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Healthy School




Tilsworth Road

Stanbridge

Leighton Buzzard

Bedfordshire

LU7 9HY 

Telephone: 01525 210328
Newsletter No 27
9th June 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Planned Re-opening of Schools to Other Year Groups and Summer Holiday Break
Today the following was announced….

“The plan for all primary school years in England to go back to school before the end of term is to be dropped by the government. There had been an aim for all primary pupils to spend four weeks in school before the summer break.  But it is no longer thought to be feasible and instead schools will be given "flexibility" over whether or not to admit more pupils.”
As I stated in a previous newsletter, that if the current restrictions stayed in place, we knew it would be impossible, not only for our school but for all schools to open to wider year groups.   Newsletter No 26 stated that LC2 Heads had agreed the following…
· We will prioritise providing places for children in line with the government expectations, in this order:

· Children of Key Workers and those considered Vulnerable (in line with CBC expectations),

· Nursery (age 3 & 4)including Pre-school, Reception, Year 1, Year 6 (primary only),

· We in principle would then prioritise time for Year 4 in school to support with transition to Middle School,

With this in mind, Mrs Davies has started to telephone the parents of Year 4 pupils currently not in school to see which parents would send their child back to school if we were able to accommodate this from a date to be agreed upon.  We will keep you informed about this as plans progress.  Please understand that we will determine the safest way of accommodating pupils adhering to the current educational guidance in place.

At this stage the return of year 2 and 3 children is considered very unlikely, and the predicted return date for these children is the 7th September when the new academic year starts.  However, this will be confirmed nearer the time following government guidance or reviewed earlier if government guidance changes again.

Summer Holiday Break:  Please be advised that school will be closed for the summer break.  The last day of term is 17th July and school will return on 7th September for the start of the new academic year.  I have made enquiries with the LA to see if other provision will be provided during the break  and I will update you as soon as this information is received.  
Kind regards

Miss Godwin

Head Teacher
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“We believe in our children”
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